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31st March 2023 

We thought you might enjoy seeing some pictures of the many activities that have been 

going on in school over the past couple of weeks, rather than reading lots of words! 

We wish you all a very happy and restful holiday, and look forward to seeing all the children 

back in school on Monday 17th April at 8:45am. 

 
 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary: 

Monday 17th April – Term 5 starts 

Wednesday 26th April – Class and Leavers Photos in school 

Year 4 enjoying their residential in 

Danywenallt 



 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to Mr Reid, Mr Taylor and Mr Dimmock for helping us put on our first 

ever Tag Rugby Tournament for KS2.  Many thanks to FoKS for the refreshments as well. 

We braved some unpleasant weather, but still had fun!  Well done to the Buzzards in 

Autumn Class and the Kestrels in Summer Class for winning. 

Spring and Winter Classes enjoying the Chicken Wired art workshop 



 


